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 PHL CONSULATE GENERAL PARTICIPATES  IN THE  
13th SANTACRUZAN AT THE CATHEDRAL OF OUR LADY OF ANGELS  

 
 

 

   
 

 

 

 Photo above shows officers and staff of the Philippine Consulate General led by Consul Rea Oreta.  

 Los Angeles, 19 May 2017 - The officers and staff of the Philippine Consulate General in Los 
Angeles joined the 13th Archdiocesan Filipino Marian Celebration of “Santacruzan” held on 14 
May 2017 at the Cathedral of Our Lady of the Angels in downtown Los Angeles.     
 
The Reverend Father Albert Avenido led the Eucharistic celebration with priests from two 
other Auxiliary Archdioceses of Los Angeles.  This year’s event was held under the auspices 
of the Filipino Ministry of the Archdiocese of Los Angeles and the Office of Ethnic Ministry.  
The theme for the celebration was “Mary, Full of Grace, Virgin of Mercy”. 
 
The Philippine Consulate General joined the different parish ministries, Catholic associations, 
civic and non-governmental organizations and Filipino-American children in the Procession 
that preceded the Eucharistic celebration.  END. 
 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 Reyna Elena Adriana Maria Rodriguez  Reyna Elena Rodriguez crowning the Blesses Virgin Mary   

 


